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LPA Easter Egg Hunt 2017

The LPA ran their annual Easter Egg 

Hunt today where all children received 

an Easter egg. A big thank you to the 

LPA for organising a fun exciting event 

for the children

Key Dates for Week 7

Friday 31st March – TERM 4 Ends

Term 5 Starts – Tuesday 18th April 2017

Parking in the Local Community

We are still receiving calls and complaints from neighbouring residents regarding 

Lowbrook parents parking in and around Bedford Drive, Loosen Drive, The Fairway 

and Fairlea. It has come to our attention that some parents are consistently parking 

inconsiderately, obstructing the private driveways of residents, being abusive to 

residents, parking cars over white lines and parking so far over the pavement that it 

forces parents walking with their children to walk in the road. We cannot emphasise 

enough that swearing and being non-compliant to members of our community is not 

an acceptable practice from parents of this school.

We actively encourage walking, cycling or scooting to school and we have a 

dedicated area to lock up your bikes and scooters during the day and a path with a 

zebra crossing for safe access to the school. We are aware that some parents / 

caregivers have no choice but to drive to school but we would like to reiterate the 

importance of respectful and considerate parking within our community. 

Admissions 2017/ 2018

For important information regarding our Admissions for 2017 / 2018 please go to the 

admissions page on our website or click below for further information

http://www.lowbrookacademy.co.uk/admissions.aspx

http://www.lowbrookacademy.co.uk/admissions.aspx


HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

NEWSLETTER

31st March 2017
Special Mentions

EY1I – Miss Iasi

George – for fantastic independent writing of dinosaur facts.

Konrad & Olivia – great partner work in music to perform a dance together.

EY1W - Mrs West

Lilly F – for being kind and helpful to teachers and always packing up beautifully.

Lillyana – for her reading. She has improved so much by using phonic knowledge and knowing lots of sight words.

1B – Miss Bourne

Stanley – for saying his line brilliantly and clearly in assembly.

Hollie – for performing with a clear and expressive voice.

1M – Mr Moore

Leo & Aadya – when they completed their recount in English, both boys created a wonderful booklet based on the 

school trip. Great independent extension work!

2B – Mr Bhadye

Aleksander & Jack – For a fantastic attitude towards their work and school in general and amazing assessment 

results.

2W – Miss Wetherell

Lucas – much improved attitude to learning, resulting in super quality of work, particularly an excellent Big Write last 

week

Nathan – for wanting to push himself in maths and challenging himself and also writing an excellent Big Write last 

week

3G – Mrs Garland

Samy – for her super effort in all her work. She does both at home and in school

Archie – for trying really hard to keep his handwriting neat in all his books

3M – Miss Mill

Daniel – Fabulous effort completing homework

Niamh – always being a polite and considerate member of 3M

.

4BH – Mrs Brown and Mrs Herr

Deetya – for excellent presentation in ancient Egypt

Orlando – for improvement and effort in spelling, reading and maths

Joshua & Subhan – working really hard on their Egyptian myths

Alex Lester – for improvement in reading comprehension

5M – Mr Morgan 

Jamie Rainford and Izabel Dolan – for outstanding effort in Art

6G – Mrs Gallop

Izzy & Katya – for excellent attitude to learning and also good answers to questions

Piers & Boris – working hard in all curriculum areas

Kindness Cup

Freya Thorpe – being a fantastic role model to all children in the class. Incredibly polite and considerate member of 

the class

Soorya – for being a kind and polite member of the class (EY1I)


